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Raber Township 

Regular Board Meeting 

Approved Minutes 

01/09/2024 

 

The Raber Township Regularly Scheduled Meeting was held at Raber Township Hall and was called to order at 07:00 p.m. by 

Supervisor Linda Johnson.  

 

ROLL CALL  

Supervisor Linda Johnson, Clerk Hillary Galarowic, Treasurer Sara Cottle and Trustees Robert Warner and Dan Galarowic were 

present. Two (2) Township Residents attended in person.  

 

APPROVAL OF AGENDA 

Motion to approve agenda as presented made by: Sara 

Supported by: Robert 

All in favor, motion carries 

 

CLERK’S MINUTES 

Motion to approve the December minutes as presented: Robert  

Supported by: Sara 

All in favor, motion carries 

 

TREASURER’S REPORT 

GENERAL FUND:           $                 47,868.09 

FIRE DEPARTMENT:     $                   3,155.94 

CHILDREN’S FUND:      $                   1895.32 

RECREATION FUND:    $                   1,646.86 

CEMETERY FUND:        $                   4,332.52 

ROAD FUND:                    $               23,014.69 

AMBULANCE                   $                 1,764.55 

RTVFD Fundraising           $               72,355.65 

TOWNSHIP PROTECT     $               30,927.51 

 

Fiscal Recovery Fund         $               66,731.33  

 

Motion to approve the Treasurer’s Report as amended made by: Hillary 

Supported by: Linda 

All in favor, motion carried 

 

 

PRESENTATION & PAYMENT OF BILLS 

A motion was made to pay the bills in the amount of $13,294.58 

Motion made by: Hillary  

Supported by: Robert 

All in favor; motion carried 

 

 

PUBLIC COMMENT 

None 

 

CORRESPONDENCE 

EMS Authority Updates – No updates at this time.  

 

Fire Department CD has matured. The board discussed looking at moving the funds to a money market account or something similar 

that earns more interest.  
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Linda worked with the CCRC to review road projects within the township. Upcoming projects include a chip seal on Traynor Rd as 

well as Raber Rd. CCRC recommended a complete sign replacement project with estimated costs $6-8,000. Gogomain is designated 

as a federal road and is scheduled to be redone 2027-2028.  

 

Water test passed 

 

Dock survey is complete. The township will look at options to increase parking area.  

 

Linda recommended the following Board of Review members: 

David Opolka, Dave Esslin, Bob Bosley, Mary Ellenburg, Dave Seger, and Karen Lacklin.  

Motion to approve members made by: Hillary 

Supported by: Sara 

All in favor; motion carries 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

None 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

None 

 

RECREATION COMMITTEE 

None 

 

FIRE DEPARTMENT REPORT 

There were no runs in December. Skid unit has arrived. One new member: Patrick Sterling.   

 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

Motion made by: Linda 

Supported by: Robert 

All in favor; meeting adjourned. 

 

Hillary Galarowic 

Raber Township Clerk 


